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July 27, 1973

Mr. George G. Semerjian
Pond Woods
sStony Brook, New York 11790

Dear Mr. semerjian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $500, 00 made to the Armenian Diocese, for which our
receipt #16890 is enclosed.

Best wishes.

sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

Enclosure



